
To our past, present and future “Murph Challenge” participants,

There are no words to express the thanks the Murphy Family can say to express our deep 
and heartfelt appreciation to all of you for joining in the “Murph Challenge” presented by 
Forged. Since it’s early beginnings, Forged has raised more than 1.8 million dollars for 
the LT Michael P. Murphy Memorial Scholarship Foundation and the LT Michael P. 
Murphy Navy SEAL Museum/Sea Cadet Training Facility with its National program 
promoting the “Murph Challenge” CrossFit routine.   

As a result of Forged’s success with the “Murph Challenge” and the monies raised by all 
of you who have participated in this CrossFit program with Forged, the LT Murphy 
Scholarship Foundation now awards more than $200,000 every year with 40 
scholarships to children’s educational needs including scholarships awarded in memory 
of heroes like Navy SEAL Senior Chief Dan Healy, Navy SEAL LT Mike McGreevy 
and Marine SGT Robert Pole.

In addition because of your participation and Forged’s strong support of the LT Michael 
P. Murphy Navy SEAL Museum, the Museum opened its doors on June 28th 2022, the 
17th anniversary of Operation Redwings with 7 Exhibition Halls which tell the stories of 
these amazing warriors from WW II through present day. 

The Murphy family would like to thank each and every one of the “Murph Challenge” 
participants for signing up to do the Murph Challenge with our wonderful partner Forged 
and showing your strong support to the men and women of Naval Special Warfare, the 
heroes of Operation Redwings and the educational needs and programs of today’s 
children. On a personal note I want to thank the team at Forged for always providing the 
assistance needed to run a success Murph Challenge program. You can’t go wrong by 
joining Forged and the Murphy family in doing Michael’s favorite CrossFit routine. 

Warm Regards,


